
 

DATES 

2019 

 

Term 1 Starts 

4th February 

 

Waitangi Day 

6th February 

 

Swimming    

Program 

5th February    

 

Swimming  

Sports 

Queenstown 

Events Centre 

Year 4—Year 8 

 

BOT Meeting 

20th February 

 

Students Led 

Conference 

To be 

advised 

 

Term 1 Ends 

12th April 

School News    

Welcome back to a new school year at Glenorchy School. 

A very special welcome to Sam who has joined the Junior Room class. We 
would also like to welcome his Mum and Dad, Andrea and Andy, to the 
Glenorchy School community.   

 

 

Our new teachers, Miss Nicole Kellett and Miss      
Courtney Miles, are enjoying getting to know the        
fantastic children we have here. Thank you for coming 

to meet them yesterday afternoon. Nikki will continue 
as a Teacher Aide for Term 1. 
 

 
Our swimming programme has started today. Please send your children 

to school with their swimming gear every day until further notice. The 
Year 4 to Year 8 children will be participating in the Swimming Sports at 
the Queenstown Events Centre on Friday 15 February. I will send out an 

email tomorrow asking for parent helpers with transport on the day. I 
would appreciate if you could respond to that email as soon as possible so 

that I can get the necessary forms out in good time. 
 
This year we would like to hold goal setting interviews on Wednesday 27 

February. This will be a formal 15 minute parent/teacher/student        
interview to discuss how the year has started off for your child, what their 

next learning steps are and how they might go about achieving these 
goals. It is also another opportunity to share information about your 
child’s interests with their classroom teacher so that this can be            

incorporated into future programme planning. Our student led             
conferences will still be held at a later date. 
Attendance It has been proven that there is a correlation between       

student achievement and attendance. Therefore it is important that your 
child attends regularly and is on time. Please let the school know either 

by phone call or text before 9.00 a.m. if your child is to be away. You also 
need to let us know the reason your child is going to be away (for          
example, illness, medical appointment, dentist appointment). Should the 

absence be lengthy, the teacher will ensure some work is made available 
during that time. 

Sun Hats/Sunscreen The school’s Sun-safe Policy is that all children 

should wear a sun hat outside for Term 1 and Term 4. If your child does 

not have a hat on, she/he will stay in the shade or on the decking at 

breaks. School provides sunscreen in each classroom for your children to 

use. 

The Board of Trustees Triennial Election is approaching. Please read 
the attached information to see what this involves. 

 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie 
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